
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Monday, July 1, 2024 
 
Auditor’s Office Unveils Updated Homestead Application Webpage 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Auditor’s Office is pleased to announce an updated website for 
the Homestead Exemption Program. This website includes an overview of the state’s property tax 
reduction program, income eligibility requirements, links to forms, and a thorough FAQ section. The 
new website can be found here: https://bit.ly/HomesteadProgram.  
 
This update to the website was completed by Kayla Speakman, Deputy Auditor, who regularly helps 
those applying for the Homestead Exemption Program.  She also designed a postcard that will be mailed 
to applicants to let them know when their application should be reviewed for approval. 
 
“I’m really excited to unveil the new updates made to our website. By having the information and forms 
all in one place, our stakeholders can find answers easily and may even answer their question of ‘should 
I or shouldn’t I apply’. Anything that can increase the quality of customer service to our stakeholders is 
a bonus!” stated Ms. Speakman.  There are more than 8,000 participants in the program which provides 
a property tax break for senior citizens and Veterans with a service disability. 
 
For more information visit the new website, or contact Rachel Elsea, Communications Officer, at 
rachel.elsea@fairfieldcountyohio.gov. 
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